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Dear Administrative Judges:

The NRC Staff wishes to inform you that it has issued Supplement 2 to the Safety Evaluation
Report Related to the License Renewal of Indian Point Nuclear Generating Units 2 and 3,
NUREG-1930, Supplement 2 (Nov. 2014). As the Staff has indicated previously, SER
Supplement 2 addresses changes made to the license renewal application (‘LRA”) and
information provided by Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. (“Entergy”) since the issuance of SER
Supplement 1 in October 2011; this includes the Staff’s evaluation of Entergy’s aging
management program for Reactor Vessel Internals.

SER Supplement 2 has been placed in the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and

Management System (ADAMS), and should be accessible on or before November 10, 2014,

at ADAMS Accession Nos. ML14288A608 (letter) and ML14310A803 (SER Supplement 2).
Respectfully,
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Sherwin E. Turk
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: EIE Service List
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

Pursuant to 10 C.F.R § 2.305 (as revised), | hereby certify that copies of the foregoing letter
from Sherwin E. Turk to the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board, dated November 7, 2014, have
been served upon the Electronic Information Exchange (the NRC’s E-Filing System), in the
above- captioned proceeding, this 7" day of November, 2014.
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Sherwin E. Turk

Counsel for NRC Staff

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of the General Counsel

Mail Stop — O-15D21

Washington, DC 20555

Telephone: (301) 415-1533

E-mail: sherwin.turk@nrc.gov




